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STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Chair & Members, Communications Subcommittee 
 
FROM: Corporate Services Manager 
 
REFERENCE:  
 
DATE: 15 May 2009 
 
SUBJECT: 2008 Audit Management Letter 
 
 

 
 
Purpose of Report 
 
To receive the 2008 Audit Management letter.  
 
Discussion 
 
At the conclusion of each annual reporting round, Audit New Zealand provide a 
report to management on issues raised during the annual audit 
 
The year’s report raises six items for review. Along with Council staff, Audit New 
Zealand Director, Scott Tobin will be in attendance to answer any questions from the 
Subcommittee. 
 
Recommendation 
 
That the Management Report on the audit of Tasman District Council for the year 
ended 30 June 2008 be received. 
 
 
 
 
Murray Staite 
Corporate Services Manager 
 
 
 
 
 


